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EMPEROR I, MICROCOMPUTER CONNECTIONS AND MORE

is the theme of the NEMICRO (New England Microcomputer Users Group)
fall meeting to be held on Saturday, November 7th, 1987, at
Simmons College, Boston, MA, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.

The keynote speaker will be Dr. Ching-chih Chen, Professor and Associate
Dean of Simmons College Graduate School of Library and Information
Science who will describe the Emperor I project, concentrating on the
role of microcomputers in various exciting applications related to
interactive videodisc technology. Doug Nickerson of Image Concepts,
Inc., will follow with a presentation on "C-Quest: Image Cataloging

and Retrieval Software--How It Applies to Project Emperor I and

Others." Other microcomputer applications will be discussed and
demonstrated later in the program.

To register send check made out to NEMICRO, along with name, affiliation
and telephone number to Linda Watkins, GSLIS, Simmons College, 300 The
Fenway, Boston, MA 02115. $15 members, $20 non members. Lunch

is included in this cost. Registration deadline is November 3.



